
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 

Kenosha H.O.G. 
 

Chapter Officers 
 
Ken Robers, Director   
262-620-4078. 
krobers2@wi.rr.com 
 
Kevin Klee Assistant Director 
262-412-1556 
kmkrider1957@hotmail.com 
 
Jill Smart,  Membership Officer  
414-491-7778 
Jcsmart67@gmail.com 
 
Vicki Maloney, Treasurer 
262-325-3713 
pickyvicki78@yahoo.com 
 
Cheryl Fry, Secretary 
847-217-3564 
cherylfwy@comcast.net 
 
Sue Lynd, Activities Director 
262-914-8037 
suezqlynd@yahoo.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Safety Officer 
262-945-2149 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
847-217-3552 
gymfry@comcast.net 
 
Margarita Ramon, LOH 
224-572-1323 
margarita.ramon.abbott.com 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Kenosha HOG Website  
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Hey nice party! I want thank all that gave at the party the Shalom 
center and the Sharing center send a heart felt thank you to all. 
Have a great and Merry Christmas and a happy New Year. 
 
Kevin Klee 
Asst. Director 

Happy new year to all!! We have an exciting year ahead! Harley Da-
vidson has some awesome celebrations planned. I’m sure, we will enjoy 
this year with lots of riding. 
 
Cooking with Chef David @ David’s Bistro @6:30 PM on Wednesday, 
FEB 20th Sign up for your seat now!! Come out and enjoy a cooking 
demo live with Chef David Maish. David will prepare 3 courses of fun 
food that everyone can make at home! $45 per person includes your full 
dinner of the three items he makes, white and red wine to complement 
the dishes; easy to read recipes and a guaranteed laugh or two!  
 
We have 16 seats reserved (KHOG). Additional seats are available, the 
more the merrier!! 
 
Ride Safe. 
Margarita  
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating their marriage in the month of  
January! 
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating 
their birthdays in January!       
 
submitted by Joan Lesko 
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Thank you 
 
I would like to thank Bill Westerlund for getting Todd Koster name on Gone But Not Forgotten List. 
 
 
Kenosha HOG Chapter sent remembrances for Todd Koster, to St. Paul's Lutheran Church and Shalom Center. 
We received Thank You from St. Paul's Lutheran Church. 
 
Thanks to Sandy Miller for all the members information. 
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Happy New Year!! 
 

This is going to be an incredibly exciting year with the 110th Anniversary coming up! We are 
planning, planning, planning!  
January 26th we are having a Cabin Fever Party complete with a pancake breakfast! We are al-
so clearing out end-of-season merchandise at up to 80% off! 
Mike is anxious to get your trades in before next summer’s big event. Trade in now so you get 
premium pick of the new inventory! 
The service seminars are starting again in February. Call in January to make sure you can get 
in because space is extremely limited. 
We couldn’t let this month go by without thanking all the board members for their tireless ser-
vice!  A special thanks to the exiting board members John Tierney, Sandy Miller, Maggie Wal-
ther and Kevin Raleigh; we are so grateful for all that you have done for this chapter. We also 
would like to thank the new board members Ken Robers, Gym & Cheryl Fry, Sue Lynd, Jill & 
Terry Smart and Bill Westerlund for joining the team. You have big shoes to fill, but we are 
sure you are up for the task!  
Hopefully riding season will start early this year! 
 

The Uke’s Team 

By Cheryl Fry Secretary 

Thank you to Maggie for all her hard work for the last 6 years as the Kenosha HOG Chapter Secretary.  Looking 
forward to getting to better know all of you.   

Hope everyone had a good time at the Christmas party. Thanks to The Cotton Exchange for the wonderful job they 
did in setting us up for the party.  The room was beautiful! And what about that awesome band!  All in all it was a 
fun time. 
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First of all I would like to thank the chapter for electing me as your new Director. I know that I have some high 
standards to uphold. 
 
I would also like to welcome my fellow new board members as there assistance will be greatly needed. 
I have a few items left over from my Head Road Captain duties. Last year the chapter rode for 50933 miles on 
our rides.  Not too bad considering the economy and all the heat we had this summer. Let’s hope the weather and 
the economy will be favorable next year. 
 
 
Promoted to Road Captains this year were Keane O’Malley and George Carpenter. 
 
 
We will need help from the whole chapter this year as we will be raffling a motorcycle off for the 2013 season. It 
should help that this is also the 110th anniversary of Harley Davidson.  Further information will be available 
soon. 
 
 
We will also be doing the stamp book so if you have any places you would like added see Curt and Lora DeBru-
in. 
 
 
Remember that the chapter runs on volunteers and we would appreciate all the help that our members can pro-
vide. It is a great way to meet new people and give your support. 
 
Let’s get some new faces helping out this year!! 
 
Thank you, 
Ken Robers 
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By Gym Fry Head Road Captain 

As the new Head Road Captain, let me thank Ken for leading for the past two years and setting a standard 
that I hope to equal and maybe even exceed.  Thank you to the Road Captains for selecting me to be the 
new Head Road Captain.  As his final act, Ken Robers handed out Iron Butt Certificates with Keane 
O’Malley having the most miles this year. In the upcoming year let’s see if we can have more than 10 rid-
ers become Iron Butt Certificate holders. 

For anyone interested in joining the ranks of Road Captains the first step is to become an Assistant Road 
Captain.  Below you will find the requirements for that position. 

Assistant Road Captain Requirements: 

The following is a list of requirements that all Assistant Road Captains are expected to accomplish 
throughout the calendar year in order to maintain their status of Assistant Road Captain or be moved up to 
Road Captain status should a position be open for the Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter: 

• Lead at least 1 or more Chapter ride of approximately 50 miles per lead or more for each person leading. 

• At least one Road Captain must be in attendance of any Chapter ride an Assistant Road Captain leads. 

• Assist a RC in setting up and laying out at least 1 Chapter ride or setting up and laying out their own 
Chapter ride with the assistance of a RC. 

• Attend/Assist in at least 2 or more Chapter rides. 

• Attend at least 1/2 of all Road Captain meetings. 

• Attend at least 1/2 of all Chapter meetings. 

• Adhere to the Road Captain Rules & Requirements 

• Successfully complete and maintain CPR and First-Aide certification. 

So if you would like the fun and enjoyment of becoming a road captain please contact me. 

If anyone has suggestions for rides please contact me or any other Road Captain. 
Gym Fry  
(847)217-3552 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
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Kenosha Wisconsin Chapter 
 
5995 120th Ave. 
 
Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
Return Service Requested 


